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From: wilpshire parish council <wilpshireparishcouncil@gmail.com>
Sent: 28 November 2021 15:57
To: Planning; wilpshire parish council
Subject: Response to planning consultations from Wilpshire Parish Council

Categories: To Upload

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

Please see below responses to planning consulations from Wilpshire Parish Council: 
 
 
Consultation on planning application 3/2021/1081  Proposed single storey extensions to side and rear at Little Acres  26A Whalley Road Wilpshire 
WPC No objection 
  
Consultation on planning application 3/2021/0749 Coppersend  Whalley Road Wilpshire  The application is for - Proposed construction of two storey rear 
extension. 
WPC no objection 
  
Consultation on planning application 3/2021/1062   proposed two storey side extension following existing roof line to include garage below with additional 
bedroom with balcony over.  Cladding of rear elevation. Following refused applications 3/2020/0780 and 3/2020/1076.at Burnside  Parsonage Road  Wilpshire 
WPC no objection but note that this development is in the green belt 
 
Kind regards 
 
Lesley Lund 
Clerk to the Council 


